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Hello,
 
Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1, this is a Public Records
Request for complete copies of all proposals submitted in response to Metra’s RFP #215 for
an Automated Communications and Onboard Reporting Network (ACORN). Based on the
addendum found at (https://metrarail.com/system/files/rfp215addendumno4.pdf) it appears
that the proposals for this RFP were due on or around May 24, 2018.

We would like to receive documents including, but not limited to, Price and Technical
proposal submittals, Clarification Responses, BAFO proposal submittals and the agency’s
evaluation records. We prefer to receive this information in electronic format if possible. A
mixture of electronic and photocopies is acceptable. We hereby authorize copying expenses at
the legally prescribed rates up to $500 in aggregate. Please advise us if the cost of
reproduction will exceed this amount and we will respond with specific authorization.

--Brian
 
 
Brian Lynch, Ph.D.
 
     Direct    +1 312 755 8581
     Main      +1 312 755 8575
     blynch@niro-mcandrews.com 
     NIRO McANDREWS, LLP
    155 North Wacker Drive, Suite 4250
    Chicago, Illinois 60606
 

This email may be confidential and protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, disclosure,
copying, distribution and use are prohibited; please notify us immediately and delete this copy from your system.
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